27" January 27, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Justification Letter - Request for permission to not mark the device with FCC ID:
Y88-MBM1CC2640.

Dear Sir/Madame,

We, Assa Abloy, hereby request permission to not have the FCC ID: Y88-MBM1CC2640
marked on the deivce.

The product is a small Bluetooth Low Energy module that is soldered as component and
may be used in our end products. The module containing the FCC will not be sold by
itself to external parties but will only be used inside ASSA ABLOY products.

Justification;

Because of the limited space on the product itself we have chosen to put required
marking in the manual/instruction and/or packaging box and/or the host product
containing the module.

Sincerely,

Kai Eberle
Operations Lead
ASSA ABLOY, Shared Technologies



